
California Compliance Program Declaration 

 

Geron Corporation (Geron) is committed to establishing and maintaining a comprehensive and 
effective compliance program that reflects our commitment to compliance with applicable laws 
and regulations. Geron’s comprehensive compliance program is based on the principles contained 
in the current version of the Pharmaceutical Research and Manufacturers of America (“PhRMA”) 
“Code on Interactions with Health Care Professionals,” the U.S. Department of Health and Human 
Services, Office of Inspector General’s “Compliance Program Guidance for Pharmaceutical 
Manufacturers, “and the California Health and Safety Code sections 119400-119402 (California 
Code).  

Geron has established an annual aggregate dollar limit of $2,500 per California licensed healthcare 
professional for the following items: (1) meals provided in connection with educational 
presentations or scientific exchange and (2) educational items intended to enhance patient care. To 
the best of its knowledge, Geron declares it is, in all material respects, in compliance with the 
requirements of the California Code.  

Copies of Geron’s California Declaration and Code of Conduct are available to view on our 
corporate website. Copies of these documents and information on our comprehensive compliance 
program can be requested by contacting the Compliance Department at Compliance@Geron.com 
or by calling (650) 473-7700.  

 

 

Date: August 2024 


